
Traffic Advice 

 

Service Adjustments of “Tuen Mun – Tung Chung – Sha Lo Wan – Tai O” 

Licensed Ferry Service 

 

 Members of public are advised that an additional sailing (operated subject to 

demand) of the “Tuen Mun – Tung Chung – Sha Lo Wan – Tai O” licenced ferry 

service operated by Fortune Ferry Company Limited at 9.10 a.m. from Tuen Mun to 

Tai O on Saturdays will be changed from fast ferry service to ordinary ferry service.  

Hence, the departure time at Tung Chung will change correspondingly from 9.35 

a.m. to 9.50 a.m. and the departure time at Sha Lo Wan will change from 9.47 a.m. 

to 10.10 a.m..  The above arrangements will be implemented with the 

commencement of the new ferry licence period on 2 September 2021. 

 

Members of the public could contact Fortune Ferry Company Limited at 2885 

8255 for enquiries on the latest arrangement of the above licensed ferry service.  


